
 
 

Specializing In Yearbook Photography since 1941 
Office: (908) 755-0431 ext. 2 

www.normandystudio.com/CBA 

 

 

Normandy Studio will be at Christian Brothers Academy in Alumni Hall from September 5th through 

September 6th for makeups to photograph the Class of 2024 for the yearbook. If you haven’t already 

had your Senior Portrait taken this year, this will be your last opportunity to do so at your High 

School. If not, you will need to then drive to our studio. 

 
Please use the link below to book your appointment today to be photographed for the 

yearbook or go to our website > PORTRAIT APPOINTMENTS > Christian 

Brothers Academy Class of 2024. 

 
booknow.appointment-plus.com/9z1sng0m/?&e_id=33207 

 

Please be sure to arrive 5 minutes before your appointment. 
 

 
 

Studio Session Information: 

OPTION 1: Wear a shirt, jacket, and tie. Solid muted color jackets only: navy, black, 

gray, olive green, etc. 

 

 
NOTE: Hair should be neatly arranged in your usual style; avoid extremes in hair style. 

We strongly recommend shaving the morning of your appointment. Hair and stubble 

will not be retouched. 

 
 
The cap & gown pose cannot be used in the yearbook due to your school’s request. 

 

 
Thank you, 

Normandy Studio 

http://www.normandystudio.com/CBA
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